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LD 1126: An Act Requiring Serial Numbers on Firearms and Prohibiting 
Undetectable Firearms
Ought not to pass. This is another example of a poorly worded bill. For this to work as
intended there would need to be a gun registry. A gun registry is expressly prohibited 
under Federal law. There are older firearms in circulation that were never serialized 
because it wasn’t required at their time of manufacture. Would this law require a 
valuable collector firearm be defaced to serialize it? If a law abiding citizen would 
like to build their own firearm and a serial number is going to be required, why can 
they not serialize it themselves? In fact, they should not have to serialize it at all. The 
National Firearms Act of 1968 clearly states that if you (as an individual) are not 
selling the firearm you are making, the firearm is not required to have a serial number.


